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The Week Ahead 
 

MONDAY  No Activities  
 
TUESDAY   
 9:30 AM Divine Mercy Chaplet (Sanctuary) 
 10:00 AM Seminar on Medicare & Long-Term Care Options 
    (Brindle Hall) 
 1:00 PM Senior Leadership Mtg. (John Paul II Rm.) 
 7:00 PM Women’s Group Abiding Together (John Paul II Rm.) 
    

WEDNESDAY    
 7:00 PM Legion of Mary (John Paul II Rm.) 
  
  

THURSDAY  JUBILEE DAY - CAMPUS CLOSED 
  Knights of Columbus Car Parking (Campus) 
 1:30 PM Bethany Towers Mass (Mary Lou O’Connor) 
 
FRIDAY    
 7:00 PM Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament/Evening Prayer 
    Adoration continues (Sanctuary) 
 8:30 PM  Benediction (Sanctuary) 
  
SATURDAY  
 3:00 PM Sacrament of Reconciliation (Confessional) - Roz 
 
 After Mass Grocery Gift Cards (Narthex) 
 
 NEXT SUNDAY THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST 
 9:00 AM Sacrament of Reconciliation (Confessional) - Sahd 
 9:45 AM Children’s Liturgy of the Word (Lee Horan Rm.) 
 1:00 PM Sacrament of Baptism (Sanctuary) 
 7:30 PM Over 30-Men’s Basketball  
    (Parish Life & Ed. Ctr. - Gym) 
 
After All Masses  Grocery Gift Cards (Narthex) 
   

Masses for the Week  
 

SATURDAY VIGIL - THE MOST HOLY TRINITY   
      *4:00 PM  For all Fathers Living and Deceased - Sahd 
 

SUNDAY, JUNE 16 - THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 
 8:00 AM  For all Fathers Living and Deceased - Roz 
 +9:45 AM  For all Fathers Living and Deceased - Sahd  
 *11:30 AM  People of the Parish Living and Deceased - Sahd 
 

MONDAY, JUNE 17 - WEEKDAY 
 6:30 AM  John Maciejczyk (Fry)  
    

TUESDAY, JUNE 18 - WEEKDAY 
 9:00 AM  Evelyn Lathrop (Vokes) 
  
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 19 - WEEKDAY; SAINT ROMUALD, ABBOT 
 9:00 AM  Eugene Hager  
 

THURSDAY, JUNE 20 - WEEKDAY 

 8:30 AM   Ella Firkin (Britt) 
          

FRIDAY, JUNE 21 - SAINT ALOYSIUS GONZAGA, RELIGIOUS  

 6:30 AM  Samuel Leidy (Wisher) 
 9:00 AM  Meg Itle Scott (Brownawell) 
 

SATURDAY, JUNE 22 - WEEKDAY; SAINT PAULINUS OF NOLA, BISHOP; 
  SAINTS JOHN FISHER, BISHOP, AND THOMAS  
  MORE, MARTYRS, BVM 

    8:00 AM  Barry Snoke (Snoke) 
 

SATURDAY VIGIL - THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST 
      4:00 PM  People of the Parish Living and Deceased - Roz 
 

SUNDAY, JUNE 23 - THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST 

 8:00 AM  Janet Vierbuchen (Wallace) - Roz 

 +9:45 AM  Ann Ballanca (Connell) - Roz  
 11:30 AM  Anne Buller (Delaney) - Sahd 
 
 

+ Mass in American Sign Language (ASL)   ♪ Choir Present   *Baptism at Mass 

 

Today in Our Parish 
Happy Father’s Day 

 
 

 9:00 AM Sacrament of Reconciliation (Confessional) - Roz 
 9:45 AM Children’s Liturgy of the Word (Lee Horan Rm.) 
 11:15 AM Deaf Ministry Bible Study (Lee Horan Rm.)  
 7:30 PM Over 30-Men’s Basketball  
    (Parish Life & Ed. Ctr. - Gym) 
 

After All Masses  Dynamic Catholic (Narthex) 
  Grocery Gift Cards (Narthex) 
  Arimathean Ministry Information (Narthex) 

REST IN PEACE 

Please pray for those who have recently died,  

may they rest in peace, especially: 

 
 

Father Francis T. Menei 

Donna Weber 

THIS WEEK’S READINGS 
MONDAY - 2 Corinthians 6:1-10; Matthew 5:38-42 
TUESDAY - 2 Corinthians 8:1-9; Matthew 5:43-48 
WEDNESDAY - 2 Corinthians 9:6-11; Matthew 6:1-6, 16-18 
THURSDAY - 2 Corinthians 11:1-11; Matthew 6:7-15 

FRIDAY - 2 Corinthians 11:18, 21-30; Matthew 6:19-23 

SATURDAY - 2 Corinthians 12:1-10; Matthew 6:24-34 
SUNDAY - Genesis 4:18-20; 1 Corinthians 11:23-26; Luke 9:11b-17 

There is always a possibility that one of our priests will be called to 
assist at other parishes, which would unexpectedly affect the weekend 

celebrant schedule here at our parish.  
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We Remember 
TABERNACLE FLOWERS:  In memory of Tony Sarcomo. 
Available: June 23 and June 30. 
ALTAR FLOWERS: In loving and grateful memory of William J. 
Donovan, Jr., from his loving family. Available: June 23 and July 7. 
AMBO FLOWERS: For my wife, Cookie, on our 40th Anniversary.  
Thank you.  I love you, Rich. Available: June 23 and June 30. 
DIVINE MERCY FLOWERS:  In praise and thanksgiving to the 
Divine Mercy for the healing of Patricia Donovan from her 
grateful and loving family. Available: June 23 and June 30. 
RED SANCTUARY CANDLE:  For the health of John Wittle. 
Available: January 21 and January 28. 
TABERNACLE CANDLES: For the health of John Wittle. Available: 
January 21 and January 28. 
ALTAR CANDLES: In memory of Joseph and Helen Eichholzer 
from Tina and Tom Middleton. Available: January 21 & January 28. 
AMBO CANDLES: Donna Boltash from John Boltash. Available: 
January 21 & January 28. 
PRO-LIFE ROSES: May the name of the Lord be glorified, praised, 
and honored for the life of my children. Available:  June 23 and 
June 30. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
$100 Donation for Tabernacle, $50 Altar, Ambo, & Divine Mercy 
Flowers, $10 Donation for candles, $5 Donation for Pro-Life Rose 

   

Liturgical Ministries 
 
 

We are putting a call out for liturgical ministers.  
We are in need of more parishioners assisting in 
various ways with our weekend liturgies.  We 
are looking for Extraordinary Ministers of Holy 
Communion, Lectors, Altar Servers, Ushers and 
Greeters.  If you would like to offer your service 
to our parish, please call the office or email 
officemanager@stjosephmech.org. There will be 
training sessions scheduled, and if you want to 
be an Extraordinary Minister of Holy 
Communion, the Diocese requires attendance at 
a diocesan training session.  We are also in 
need of Ministers of Holy Communion to visit 
our parishioners in their homes and in nearby 
nursing facilities.   Your service in all of these 
ministries assists in helping us foster the 
presence of Christ in many ways.  We 
appreciate your participation in this aspect of the 
life of Saint Joseph Parish.  Many of our 
younger parishioners would especially make 
good Lectors and Altar Servers, so please 
contact us! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This week we welcomed Rudy Geisler to 

the parish staff as our new Parish 
Manager.  We wish Rudy all the best in 
his ministry to the Saint Joseph Parish 

Family.  

 
 
 
 

Welcome to Saint Joseph Parish! To register, you have several 
options available to you: There are forms in the narthex of the 
church, ask any Usher for assistance in locating them; visit our 
website: www.stjosephmech.org to download the Parish 
Registration Form and return it to the parish office; or stop by the 
parish office and our staff will be happy to assist you.  Current 
parishioners, if you have any updates, please contact us as soon as 
you can, in order to keep your information current.   

Also, we invite everyone to visit the 
www.FORMED.org website and 
use our Parish code 3G2H34 to 
start watching Catholic videos, 
movies, and formation information.  

There is no cost to you.  This is Father Rozman’s gift to all our 
parishioners.  Check out all the great information, movies and 
books available for free!!! What a great way to learn more about 
being a disciple for our Lord, Jesus Christ!   

Automated Giving Option:  

Summer is right around the corner!!!  

There is an easy option for you to 

remember your parish tithe while you are 

out and about enjoying all of God’s 

wonderful and beautiful creations!!!  

Any questions, please contact our parish Finance Manager at       

717-766-9433 ext. 106 or email:  finance@stjosephmech.org. 

mailto:officemanager@stjosephmech.org
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June 9, 2019 
 

Weekly Offering:    $ 26,302.00    Offerings Year to Date: $1,273,529.00 
Weekly Budget:      $ 26,731.00    Budget Year to Date:     $1,336,550.00 
Difference:                  -$429.00    Difference:                        - $63,021.00 
 

 

Additional offerings of $406.00 for debt reduction, and $123.00 for 

Ascension. We received fifty-one (51) E-Checks totaling $4,330.00, which 

made up 14.46% of our collection revenue for this past weekend.    

Thank you for your continued generosity!!! 

Saint Joseph Ministry Highlight 
 

The Lord cares deeply when his loved ones die. Psalm 116:15  
 

My name is Maureen Smith. I have been a member of Saint Joseph 
Church for 17 years. I am a member of Saint Joseph Arimathean 
Ministry.  
 
When Father Rozman came to Saint Joseph in 2015, he noted that our 
parish had a large number of funerals for parishioners, who lived a long 
life – often living past their spouse, children and friends so only a few 
people attend their Funeral Mass.  Many contributed and served for 
years on Saint Joseph ministries and organizations.  
 
The word “Arimathean” comes from Joseph of Arimathea, who gave up 
his own tomb for Jesus which fulfilled the prophecy of Isaiah 53:9. By 
simply “being there”, you can be Christ to others in their time of 
greatest need. No one should walk their final life journey step alone. 
 
The Arimatheans provide the 7th Corporal Work of Mercy - to bury the 
dead by attending Funerals and Memorial Masses as representatives of 
the faith community.  
 
Members can volunteer to perform these services on weekdays and 
Saturdays: 
 

 Attending the Funeral Mass in prayer 

 Preparing the Altar and gifts 

 Assisting as Altar Servers 

 Serving as Ushers 

 Serving as a Lector when needed 
 
Providing support is based on your availability. When a funeral is 
scheduled, you would be contacted by email or phone with the date and 
time of the funeral. If you are able to attend the Funeral Mass, you only 
need to reply if you are willing to serve.  
 
Funerals give us the opportunity to support others during their greatest 
time of need – when they are grieving.  Our prayers and actions during 
this time comfort those who mourn and show our respect for life, which 
is always a precious gift to God. I think you will find, as I do, that you 
are rewarded abundantly by God’s grace through this ministry. If you are 
interested in getting more information, please contact Maureen Smith at 
717-903-5910 or email at masmith17055@gmail.com  
 
Thank you and may God bless you for giving this ministry your 
consideration. 

Where do you see yourself living in 5 years, what 
about 10?   

Have you given any thought to your future financial and 

medical needs? Still living life to the 

fullest? It’s still never early to 

consider future needs! Join us as we 

hear Nicole Schmidt speak on 

Medicare and Long Term Care 

Options on Tuesday, June 18 at 10:00 AM, in Brindle 

Hall. Nicole is director of Community Relations at Artis 

Senior Living of West Shore.  For further information 

contact Sharon at 717-576-1778 or email her at 

parishvisitor@stjosephmech.org. 

We welcome the following to our  
Saint Joseph parish family! 

 

Sacrament of Baptism - May 2019 
 

Amos Canzoneri, son of David and Michelle Canzoneri 

Emersyn Carter, daughter of Jeffrey and Megan Carter 

Emma Galvez Charfauros, daughter of Eddie Lee Charfauros and 

Lallaine Galvez 

Parson Kepler, son of Travis and Krista Kepler 

Seraphina Calvert Thomas, daughter of Christopher and  

Carla Thomas 

Finnian Williams, son of Brian and Meredith Williams 

Laura Woods, daughter of Matthew and Rebecca Woods  

Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion 
Training 

The following workshops for Extraordinary 
Minister of  

Holy Communion training have been scheduled 
by the  

Office of Divine Worship at the Diocese of Harrisburg: 

 June 25, 2019 from 6:30 - 8:30 PM at Saint Joseph,                                               
          Lancaster.  Limit of 60 registrants. 

 June 25, 2019 from 6:30 - 8:30 PM at Saint Rose of Lima,  
          York 

 July 23 and October 1, 2019 from 6:30 - 8:30 PM at 
          Saint Joseph, Hanover 
All workshops are for new and renewing ministers. If you would 
like to become a Minister of Holy Communion, or are interested in 
renewing your mandate, please call us at the parish office,               
717-766-9433 and we will be happy to assist you. 

The parish office will be closed on Thursday,            

June 20, 2019 as Mechanicsburg celebrates its Jubilee 

Day.  Please support the Knights of Columbus who will 

be parking cars here on campus that day! 

D 
ynamic Catholic table will be in the narthex  
this weekend June 15 & 16 with free CD's and 
Books for parishioners.  Stop by and see 

what’s new!!! 

mailto:parishvisitor@stjosephmech.org
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Interested in a Catholic education for 
your child/children?  

There is still time to register at Saint Joseph 
School for the 2019-2020 school year.  Please 
contact Amanda Koerner, Director of 
Deve lopment ,  a t  717 -766-2564 or 
akoerner@sjsmch.org to learn more and to 
arrange a tour of our school.  The school office is 
open this summer Monday through Thursday 
from 9:00 AM until noon.  The office is closed on 
Fridays.  Feel free to contact us at 717-766-2654. 

School Office Summer Hours - 
The Main Office will operate on 
summer hours and is open from     
8:00 AM to   2:00 PM and will be 
closed on Fridays. 
 

Also seeking a Concession Stand Manager.  Duties include 

operation of the concession stand for all Trinity High School 

Athletics functions including school games and 

tournaments. To submit your resume or for other inquiries, 

please contact Gary Bricker, Athletic Director at 

gbricker@thsrocks.us.             

IF YOU’VE MADE YOUR GIFT TO THE SJS 
FUND, THANK YOU! 

If you haven’t yet, please do so as time is running out!  Every gift, of 
every size, is appreciated and essential.  Please make your gift today.  
https://www.sjsmch.org/annual-fund or via mail to: 

 
Saint Joseph School 
Attn: Development 

420 East Simpson Street 
Mechanicsburg, PA 17055 

Everyone is Welcome to Participate! Monday, June 24, at 
6PM, volunteers are needed to help move classroom furniture, 
as we begin our summer floor cleaning project. We will be moving 
furniture on the following MONDAYS: June 24, July 1, 8, & 15. 
Service hours are available! Safety First: friendly reminder, please 

wear sneakers or closed-
toed shoes with back. Please 
no flip flops, sandals, clogs, 
etc.  Thanks for all that 
you do for our Parish. We 
simply function so much 
better with your service!!!  
God Bless! 50th Wedding Anniversary Mass Reminder:  The Office of 

Family and Respect Life Ministries is making the final arrangements 

for the 50th Wedding Anniversary Mass on July 14, 2019. If you 

have not already done so, please return your response card.  If you 

have any questions, please contact Kate Neri at 717-657-4804 ext. 

317 or KNeri@hbgdiocese.org. 

FIAT DAYS 2019: June 30 - July 3, 2019 at Mount Saint Mary’s 
University and Seminary.  Registration forms 
can be found on our website at 
www.hbgdiocese.org/vocations. You may also 
contact the Office of Vocations at 717-657-4804 
ext. 282 or email vocations@hbgdiocese.org 
with questions or for a registration packet.  

QUO VADIS DAYS 2019 - June 23-27, 2019 
at Mount Saint Mary’s Seminary. Registration 
forms can be found on our website at  
www.hbgdiocese.org/vocations. You may also 
contact the Office of Vocations at               
717-657-4804, ext. 282 or email 
vocations@hbgdiocese.org with questions or 

for a registration packet.  

Save the Date!  The seventh annual Christmas Fest will be held 
on Saturday, November 23, 2019, in the Saint Joseph Parish Life 

and Education Center.  The first planning meeting is 
scheduled for Wednesday, June 26, 2019, at 7:00 PM in 
Brindle Hall.  All are welcome to attend.  If you have 
any ideas to make this year's event a success, please 
contact Valerie Spangler at 717-790-9172 or                    
vjdspn@verizon.net.  

The Usher Ministry provides a warm welcome to all parishioners 
and guests as they approach the inner doors of 
Saint Joseph Church.  Welcoming all current 
ushers and anyone considering the usher 
ministry to an informative meeting on     
June 26, 2019 at 7:00 PM in the Narthex.  All 
are encouraged to attend.  Any questions please 
contact Ercol Acri at 717-691-8155. 

 SIGN UP NOW FOR FALL SOCCER! Registration for Saint 
Joseph Soccer for the Fall of 2019 is now open! Players must be 
in 5th-8th grade (2019-2020 school year). Practices will begin in 
late August and games will be played after school in September 
and October. There is a $40 registration fee. Any questions can be 
directed to Mary Kay Dominguez, soccer coordinator at 
domin4@msn.com.  

Saint Joseph Parish: MYPARISHAPP is for 
Apple and Android phones. There are two ways to 
get the myparishapp on your smart phone.  #1.  
You can download the app by texting the 
letters “A-P-P” to the phone number 88202.  
You will be texted a link to tap on, to download the 
app. OR  #2.  You can access the internet from your phone and 
type in myparishapp.com then select INSTALL. If you receive a 
message to ALLOW access, please select ALLOW.  If you 
receive a message to select YOUR PARISH enter the zip 
code 17055 and select:  SAINT JOSEPH CATHOLIC 
CHURCH.  

mailto:akoerner@sjsmch.org
https://www.sjsmch.org/annual-fund
mailto:vjdspn@verizon.net
mailto:domin4@msn.com
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SPONSOR OF THE WEEK 
We would like to thank: 
Little Mario’s Pizza 

for sponsoring an advertisement in our parish bulletin. 
 Please patronize the businesses that underwrite all of the 

publishing expenses of our weekly bulletin. 

Sisters of Saint Cyril and Methodius Annual Raffle:  Ever 
wonder what to do with ALL those address labels you receive in 
the mail? The PERFECT SOLUTION.  Use them to fill out a 
book of RAFFLE TICKETS.  The Sisters have been educating the 
Catholic youth in the Diocese of Harrisburg for over 100 years. On 
the weekends of June 22 & 23 and July 6 & 7, we, many schooled 
by them, can, in small measure, assist their Order by purchasing a 
book or more.  Knights of Columbus will be selling the raffle 
tickets after all Masses. Thank you in advance for your support! 

Attention Men!  
Need a RETREAT? 

The 41st Annual Men’s Retreat, is set for 
August 2 - August 4, 2019, on the campus 
of Mount Saint Mary’s University, 
Emmitsburg, Maryland. Make your 
reservation now!  This year, the Retreat 
Master will be Father William Garrott, OP, 
Saint Dominic Priory, New York.  For more 
information, please contact Tom Andrews, by 

email: sonfish@mail.com or call  717-802-9000. 

Women of Grace Retreat for Women at Malvern Retreat House, 
315 S. Warren Ave., Malvern, PA 19355 on 
July 12-14, 2019.  Enjoy daily Mass, 
Confession, prayer adoration, fellowship, 
praise and worship music, healing services, 
and dynamic presentations by various 
speakers.  “At the Foot of the Cross: God’s 
Infinite Mercy” is the theme for this year.  For more information, 
please contact Chris Arnold 717-379-6047 or email her:  
carnold@womenofgrace.com with any questions. 

explore  

life  

faith  

meaning  

Alpha  starts in September!  

2 sessions to choose from: 
Daytime- Wednesdays at 11 AM 
Evening- Tuesdays at 6:30 PM 
 

Stay tuned for more info! 

Our parish women’s program   
will  

continue meeting 
through the summer!  
Each week we have a different 
stand-alone topic, so you can 
drop in any time.  We listen to 
an episode of the Abiding 
Together podcast, then discuss 
how the ideas presented can enrich our lives.  There is 
no cost to attend, but your RSVP will help us plan for 

seating. Contact Mary at 717-766-9433 or 
adultformation@stjosephmech.org. 
  

*This week thru July 2 we will meet on Tuesdays.  

*July 11 thru August 29 we will meet on Thursdays.  
 

All sessions will be at 7 PM in the John Paul II room 
located in the Parish Office.   

 

Hope you can join us!! 

Want a preview?  [ƛǎǘŜƴ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǇƻŘŎŀǎǘ ŦƻǊ ŦǊŜŜ  
ǳǎƛƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ ŦŀǾƻǊƛǘŜ ǇƻŘŎŀǎǘ ŀǇǇ όƛ¢ǳƴŜǎΣ {ǝǘŎƘŜǊΣ {ǇƻǝŦȅΣ ŜǘŎΦύ ƻǊ 

ōȅ ǾƛǎƛǝƴƎ ƘǧǇǎΥκκŀōƛŘƛƴƎǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊΦŬǊŜǎƛŘŜΦŦƳκ 

tǊƻǾƛŘƛƴƎ ŀ ǇƭŀŎŜ ƻŦ 
ŎƻƴƴŜŎǝƻƴΣ ǊŜǎǘ ŀƴŘ 
ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎŜƳŜƴǘ ŦƻǊ 
ǿƻƳŜƴ ǿƘƻ ŀǊŜ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ 
ƧƻǳǊƴŜȅ ƻŦ ƭƛǾƛƴƎ ƻǳǘ ǘƘŜƛǊ 
Ǉŀǎǎƛƻƴ ŀƴŘ ǇǳǊǇƻǎŜ ƛƴ 

“The Beginning Experience Team for the Harrisburg Diocese 
announces that they have booked Camp Hebron, Halifax, PA 
for a Beginning Experience Weekend, November 8-10th, 2019. 
 

The ecumenical Beginning Experience weekends are an approved 
program designed for those suffering the loss of a spouse through 
death, divorce or separation. Hundreds of persons have been helped 
to move towards successful, productive, happy lives by attending 
one of these weekends. 
 

The weekend is led by persons who have lost a spouse through 
death or divorce and are trained in facilitating a weekend. Each 
Beginning Experience Team is certified by the International 
Beginning Experience Organization. 
 

The following is a testimonial of a person who attended the 
Beginning Experience Weekend: 
“I can tell you that my encounter with the Beginning Experience 
weekend has brought me greater peace and given me an extended 
family of lifelong friends who I quickly grew to love and lean on. If 
you or someone you know is suffering the isolation and pain that 
can accompany the loss of a spouse or marriage, I encourage you to 
seriously consider attending the Beginning Experience weekend.” 
 

Beginning Experience is your Church at work to provide help, 
healing and spiritual restoration. Check the Harrisburg Diocesan 
WEB SITE: http://www.hbgdiocese.org/ and go to marriage and 
family or check www.beginningexperience.org. Information can also 
be obtained by contacting the Harrisburg Beginning Experience 
Team, Julie, at 717-379-0800 or Eva, at 717-495-9586. 

mailto:sonfish@mail.com
http://www.hbgdiocese.org/
http://www.beginningexperience.org/

